
NOTICE 

This scan only represents the application as filed. 

The · information contained herein meets the 

requirements of K.A.R. 5-3-1 or K.A.R. 5-5-1, and 

has been found acceptable for filing in the office of 

the Chief Engineer. The application should not be 

considered to be a complete application as per 

K.A.R. 5-3-1 b or K.A.R. 5-5-2a. 

















Garden Ciry Field Office 
4532 \'hr-_ Jones. Suite B 
Garden City. KS 67X46 

Mike Beam. Secretal)' 

SHAFER FAMILY FARMS LLC 
PO BOX 7602 

Department of Agriculture 
Dil'isio11 <?/'Waler Resources 

April 3, 2023 

HORSESHOE BAY, TX 78657-7602 

Phone: 620-276-2901 
Fax: 620-276-9315 

\\Ww.agriculrure.ks.go\· 

Laura Kelly. GO\·emor 

Re: Water Right, File Nos. 1264, 3818, 38 19, 3820, 15698, 238 15 

Dear Sir: 

This is to advise you that Stephen Alford has filed an application for approval of the 
Chief Engineer, Division of Water Resources, Kansas Department of Agriculture, for change in 
place of use under the above referenced applications. 

You can find the complete application posted by water right file number as referenced 
above at www.agriculture.ks.gov/divisions-programs/dwr/water-appropriation/notices 

You are notified of this proposed place of use that you may furnish this office with any 
comments or other information you may want to submit. Such comments or other information 
must be received in this office within 15 days from the date of this letter. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call this office. If you would prefer, an 
appointment could be arranged for additional assistance. Please refer to the fi le number when 
you contact us if you wish to discuss a specific fil e. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 

~£~ 
Water Commissioner 

MAM 



Garden City Field Office 
4532 W. Jones, Suite B 
Garden City, KS 67846 

Mike Beam, Secretary 

Department of Agriculture 
Division of Water Resources 

April 3, 2023 

MCBRJDE INVESTMENTS LLC 
613 E llTH ST 
HUGOTON, KS 67951-2911 

Phone: 620-276-2901 
Fax: 620-276-9315 

www.agriculture.ks.gov 

Laura Kelly, Governor 

Re: Water Right, File Nos. 1264, 3818, 3819, 3820, 15698, 23815 

Dear Sir: 

This is to advise you that Stephen Alford has filed an application for approval of the 
Chief Engineer, Division of Water Resources, Kansas Department of Agriculture, for change in 
place of use under the above referenced applications. 

You can find the complete application posted by water right fi le number as referenced 
above at www.agriculture.ks.gov/divisions-programs/dwr/water-appropriation/notices 

You are notified of this proposed place of use that you may furnish this office with any 
comments or other information you may want to submit. Such comments or other information 
must be received in this office within 15 days from the date of this letter. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call this office. If you would prefer, an 
appointment could be arranged for additional assistance. Please refer to the file number when 
you contact us if you wish to discuss a specific file. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 

~4---
Water Commissioner 

MAM 


